ATTACHMENT 1
ELTAC RECOMMENDATION

From: Stephen Clark

To: Sotelo, Christine@Waterboards
Subject: ELTAC requests of ELAP

Date: Friday, April 19, 2019 8:52:19 AM

Good morning Christine,

Following up on the April 17, 2019 ELTAC meeting, and consistent with ELTAC by-laws Section VI.D.2,
| am submitting to you the following recommendations from ELTAC that include requests of ELAP:

e Motion #1 (by Ron Cross, seconded by Mindy Boele): That the subcommittee continue to
work for 30 days and request that ELAP give us support in staff to work in the auditability
functions that are an issue here.

e Motion #2 (by Ron Cross, seconded by Mindy Boele): That we have an opportunity to combine

the CA QMS with the 4™ draft of the California ELAP regulations.

Both of the above motions were approved by a vote of 7 to 5, which will be reflected in the
recording of the meeting.

Per ELTAC bylaws Section VI.D.3, you are required to respond no later than thirty (30) days after the
receipt of this recommendation, the response is to be posted on the ELAP website and emailed to
ELTAC, and the response is to include whether you will accept or deny the recommendations or if
more time is needed. Given the timeline that the subcommittee is under, | am sure that they would
appreciate an expeditious decision on both of these motions.

Note — following up on our conversation yesterday, the by-laws do not dictate meeting activities of
ETLAC subcommittees other than how they are formed (Section VI.F) and that they comply with
Bagley-Keene Open Meeting Act requirements (Article Il). Therefore, | will be communicating with
the subcommittee that they can proceed with posting their next meeting, but that they may/may
not have a decision on Motion 1 regarding ELAP support on auditability questions.

Thank you for all that you do for the lab community and in your efforts with ELTAC as the DELAPO.

My regards,

Stephen
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Stephen L. Clark
Vice President
Pacific EcoRisk
2250 Cordelia Road
Fairfield, CA 94534
P: (707) 207-7760


mailto:slclark@pacificecorisk.com
mailto:Christine.Sotelo@waterboards.ca.gov

P: (707) 207-7766 (direct line)
C: (707) 290-4854
F: (707) 207-7916
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Pacific EcoRisk is committed to providing professional quality services to its clients. As part of
an ongoing improvement process, we would appreciate your feedback on our performance. Please
click on the link below to complete a short survey.

Click here

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail and document(s) accompanying this e-mail
contain confidential information that is legally privileged. The information

is intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s) named above. If

you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance

on the contents of this e-mail and its attachments, except its direct

delivery to the intended recipient(s) named above, is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by
telephone.
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